
	

	
	
	

Alcohol	in	College	Hall	must	be	provided	by	Café	Anna.	No	outside	alcohol	is	permitted	in	
College	Hall	either	in	the	form	of	BYOB	or	another	caterer	and	no	Café	Anna	alcohol	is	
permitted	to	leave	the	building.		If	these	Vermont	State	laws	are	broken	VCFA	could	lose	our	
liquor	license.	Please	keep	this	in	mind	at	all	times!	We	are	subject	to	frequent	inspections	and	
need	your	cooperation	with	these	rules	and	the	law.		
	
A	few	important	facts	to	keep	in	mind	as	it	relates	to	College	Hall:	
	

• Alcohol	that	was	not	purchased	from	Cafe	Anna	cannot	reside	or	be	transported	
through	College	Hall.		

• We	can	no	longer	have	private	employee	parties	in	College	Hall	unless	someone	is	
buying	the	alcohol	from	Cafe	Anna	and	the	alcohol	must	be	served	by	a	certified	server.	
Anyone	over	21	can	get	certified.	The	course	can	be	taken	online	and	the	fee	is	$25.	
Here	is	the	link	to	get	certified...http://liquorcontrol.vermont.gov/education.	

• All	doors	to	a	function	where	alcohol	is	being	served	must	remained	unlocked.	
• Other	caterers	can	be	used	in	College	Hall	for	food,	but	not	for	serving	alcohol.	

	
Alcohol	in	all	other	VCFA	buildings	can	be	provided	by	outside	caterers	(including	Café	Anna	
which	has	a	catering	license)	and	must	be	served	by	certified	servers.		Students,	faculty,	and	staff	
(of	legal	drinking	age)	can	BYOB	in	residential	buildings	only	and	outdoors	on	campus,	as	long	as	
the	VCFA	Alcohol	policy	is	followed.		
	
College	Alcohol	and	Drug	Policy		
On	the	VCFA	campus,	consumption	of	alcoholic	beverages	and	the	use	of	drugs	are	governed	by	
the	laws	of	the	State	of	Vermont.	Furthermore,	the	following	campus	regulations	are	in	effect	for	
VCFA	students,	faculty,	and	other	participants	in	VCFA-sponsored	events,	and	infractions	are	
subject	to	disciplinary	action.			
		
At	official	College	and	program	functions	where	alcohol	will	be	sold,	only	alcoholic	beverages	
catered	by	an	individual	or	business	with	a	liquor	license	and	contracted	by	VCFA	or	an	individual	
program	may	be	consumed.	Public	drunkenness	and	disruptive	behavior	in	public	places,	
including	lounges,	hallways,	and	stairwells	is	not	permitted.			
	
BYOB	consumption	of	alcoholic	beverages	out-of-doors	and	in	residential	buildings	on	the	VCFA	
campus	is	permitted	on	the	condition	that	those	involved	conduct	themselves	in	a	discrete	and	
responsible	way.	This	policy	applies	to	individuals	and	small	groups	only.	Those	wishing	to	
organize	parties	involving	the	use	of	alcohol,	indoors	or	outdoors,	must	contact	the	appropriate	
Program	Director	for	permission	and	for	information	on	caterers.	No	Café	Anna	alcohol	is	
permitted	to	leave	the	building	in	which	it	is	served	or	sold.		
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